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On April 21 in Tver Baptist church there took place a conference for sisters.

  

Sisters gathered for fellowship from all churches of the Tver region. There were 14 sisters from
our Udomlya Baptist church.

  

Elena Boletskaya from Nizhny Novgorod Baptist church who is more than ten years is
responsible for the All-Russia training of sisters conducted conference. Elena opened a
conference subject: "The virtuous woman - the successful woman". She told that from the point
of view of Christianity, virtue - line of pious character and result of our personal relations with
Jesus Christ.

  

Also sister Lyudmila Gerchikova from  Udomlya Baptist church took part at the conference.

  

Significant event was the dedication of sister Irina Yaryshkina to be responsible for service of
sisters in our Tver region. Sister Irina is the head of sister service in the Tver Baptist church .
Pastors of churches led by bishop Pavel Stukov made a prayer for Irina.
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  Pavel Stukov supported the offer of correspondence course of sisters. It will be free, duration oftraining 5 and a half years during which sisters two times will gather for session in Tver.

  Sisters received big edification at this fellowship. Leaving, all of them had desire to gather forsimilar communication again.

 2 / 2


